
  

MONDAY 16 NOVEMBER 2015 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

Fellowship and Honours Committee—Correction 
to 13 November Newsletter 

We would like to apologise for a number of factual errors that found their way 

into last week’s newsletter. While the Faculty is seeking nominations for 

Fellowships and Honorary Fellowships, it is not seeking nominations for honours. 

Fellowship is the Faculty’s way of recognising those who have made a particularly 

significant contribution to the practice of occupational medicine or to the work of 

the Faculty. Therefore it is essential that those elected to Fellowship are 

appropriately exceptional. Please give careful consideration when applying for 

Fellowship or supporting applicants, who will be considered for this award, which 

will be made at the Faculty’s Annual General Meeting in 2016. Fellows and 

Members are invited to look over the information for candidates, proposers and 

seconders for more details on the process.   

Submission forms are available online for both Fellowship and Honorary 

Fellowship nominations, and additional information can be sought by contacting 

Sophia.Greaves@fom.ac.uk. 

Again, I would like to reiterate that we are only seeking nominations for 

Fellowship and Honorary Fellowship of the Faculty—all other calls for nominations, 

including the information associated with those calls, were made in error. 
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With best wishes 
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Judith Willetts 
Chief Executive 

  
 

 


